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NOTE T0: Files

The Wah Chang facility at Albany, Oregon did not conduct any activities

authorized by AEC license SMB-135. However, the facility did operats undsr~

seven other licenses and is currently licensed by the State of Oregon for

possession and use of source material. A survey was conducted at the Albany

site on June 15, 1982 by B. A. Riedlinger and the site was found to be free

of contamination. See the inspection report of June 29, 1982 concerning this !

subject (copy enclosed). j

). &J
W. T. Crow, Section Leader
Uranium Process Licensing Section
Uranium fuel Licensing Branch ,

Division of Fuel Cycle and :

Material Safety, HMSS
Enclosure: Inspection Report
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